VIB: Change in transaction office address
On 10 Jan 2019, Viet Nam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank announced change in transaction office address as follows:
On 10 Jan 2018, VIB received Document No. 51/ DepartmentII.4 dated 09 Jan 2019 of Ho Chi Minh Department of Banking Supervision on approving the change in address of Tran Nhan Ton Transaction Office - Go Vap Branch of Viet Nam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank from the old address “No. 47 Le Tan Ke Street, Ward 2, District 6, Ho Chi Minh City” to new address “No.77 Tran Nhan Ton Street, Ward 9, District 5, Ho Chi Minh City”
Specific time of opening VIB Tran Nhan Ton at the new address will be announced on the website of VIB later
